
Exchange of views with UN-HABITAT 

（29 April 2025） 

 

On 29 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from the UN-HABITAT’s 

Head of Sun-Regional Hub in Southern Africa, Mr. Masayuki Yokota where they exchanged 

views on various topics.  

Some of the key discussions centred around the Ninth Tokyo International Conference on 

African Development (TICAD 9) to be held in Yokohama on 20th – 22nd August 2025 and 

the UN HABITAT activities in Africa in general, as well as Namibia in particular. 
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